
Subject: Al Van Dusen 
 
It is with sadness and regret that the PPPOA Board of Directors 
announces the death of Al Van Dusen, one of our Board members. 

Al unexpectedly passed away during his sleep this last Sunday night, 
January 29, 2017. 

Al has served on the PPPOA Board with distinction as our Treasurer for 
over 15 years. 
 


